
Subject: Observation of Anti-Ragging Week 2025 

All students of the Vidy asagar Universily are hereby informed thal the Anti 
Ragging Week 2025 will be observed fionm 12 August 2025 to I8" August 2025 

to spread awareness about the ill eflects of ragging and to promote a safe and 
inclusive campus environnment. 
A series of events and competition will be organized during this week as per 
following schedule: 
1. 12h August, 2025- Inauguration Ceremony & Seminar On Anti-agging 

(Venue: A.P.J Abdul Kalanm Savakaksha) 

NOTICE 

2. 13" August, 2025-Poster making Competition 
(Venue: In ront of Betar Vidyasagar, Theme: Anti-Ragging Awareness) 

3. 14" August, 2025-Speech Competition 
(Venue: A.P.J Abdul Kalam Savakaksha, Topic: Say no to ragging) 

4. 15" August, 2025-Oath taking ceremony 
(Venue: In front of Vivekananda Sabhagriha) 

5. 18" August, 2025- Rally, Anti-Ragging film show & Prize distribution 
(Venue: B.N. Sas1mall Hall) 

Students who are interested in participating in various competition and activities 
during the Anti-Ragging Week are requested to submit their details (Name. 
Department, Ycar, and Contact No) latest by 1I" August 2025. 

You may submit your details through either of the following modes: 
Email: papairo v43 1@gmail.com or 
Orfice Submission: Office of the Dean of Students' Welfare (DSW) 
Your active participation is highly encouraged to make this campaign suceesstul. 
For Further Clarification, Contact: 9832664234 

Copy forvarded to: 
1. The Registrar VJ 

2. The llead of AIl Academic Deparinments, VU with request lo info')) tle 
stucdents concerned. 
3. The senior uformation Scientist -for wile circulalion on the CnireI'si 
Website. 
4. The secrelay to tlhe Vice-Chuncellor for kind information to the llon'ble Tie 
Chancellor. 
5. DSW"s Notice Bourd 

ofD.S.W. 
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